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A great basketball season comes to an end 

Chinook’s Edge Staff are planning ahead for the upcoming year! 
In Mid-August, Chinook’s Edge will be sending home your Annual Demographic Update which will be called “Annual Re-
Enrollment and Consents” for the 2023-2024 year. The form will need to be completed and submitted prior to the start of the 
school year. 

The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the upcoming year. We have combined forms together into 
one to make the start of the school year easier for you. 

The form contains a Walking Field Trip, Technology, Media and FOIP consents that has to be completed every year before 
your child can participate in these activities. 

We are wanting parents and guardians to ensure that they can sign into their PowerSchool Parent Portal account before the 
end of the year. If you are having troubles with your username or password, please contact your school before the end of May 
to get help. This is for all Kindergarten to Grade 12 students 

If you have verified that you can sign in, please disregard this message. Thank you! 

  PowerSchool Parent Portal  

The Sr. Boys and Girls basketball teams had a fantastic season! 
Both teams finished 2nd in their league and went on to compete 
in Zones March 10 & 11. The girls won their first game at zones, 
but then lost the next two and finished 4th overall. The boys met 
some really tough competition right out of the gate and ended 
up in 7th place after losing their first game. Both teams were 
proud to have players chosen to attend the All Star Game in 
Lacombe on Wednesday, March 22 and represented Innisfail very 
well. The girls who attended were Natalia Billings, Jaidin Wiebe 
and Ryleigh Skogen and the boys were Lucas Billings and Liam 
Hansford. Jaidin Wiebe was then invited to attend the Shooting 
Stars Prospects tournament in Edmonton on March 24 & 25 and 
did awesome! Well done to all of our players for a great season!  

https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/home.html


Many fun learning opportunities at Innisfail High School 

Mr. Andrews and his preservice teacher from the U of A, Mr. Patterson, witnessed students re-enact some concepts in Social 30-1. 
The objective was to portray the impact of classical liberal thought on society, then investigate the responses to what occurred. 
Each group had to convincingly win out over each other by establishing a model economic/political/social structure. 

Mr. Wooff’s Biology 20 class enjoyed some hands-on learning when they headed into the lab to do a cow heart dissection. The  

students dug in and did a great job! 

Mrs. Dufresne’s SS-9 class  did a project on “To what extent has Canada 

affirmed collective rights?” Students presented this week. 



To read the latest version of the Board e-News, please click here. 

https://www.cesd73.ca/download/412614






Prom 2023 Flower Fundraiser - Deadline Friday, April 21 






